

## Dear Eagles Parents, Teachers and the wider community...

We are delighted that Wellington Eagles have chosen us to be your NEW caterers from September 2023.

In partnership with the school we plan to transform the catering for your children.

Our joint aim is to provide all children at school with tasty hot lunches.

All of our meals will be cooked on site by our team using fresh local produce, and will feature dishes from around the world as well as family favourites.

All meals will be fully compliant with current government guidelines for healthy school.

There will also be a range of healthy options for your children to choose and try everyday, including a brand NEW salad bar.

If your child needs a medical special diet please contact the school for the forms that need to be completed and returned to us.

We very much look forward to being part of your community and look foward to meeting you at school events and open days.

It's all about you...

